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http://www.stignatiuschapel.org/

St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
The Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time
3" September 2023

1. The Chinese and English Sunday Schools, the Chinese Catechism and
Putonghua Catechism Classes of 2023-24 are now inviting applications.
Application forms can be obtained via the following methods:

1.1 by downloading from the chapel website www.stignatiuschapel.org,
OR

1.2 by calling the chapel office to receive one by post
(phone: 2359-4407 or fax 2780-3285)

2. The “Caritas Charity Bazaar 2023” for Kowloon District will be held on 12
November (Sunday) at Cheung Sha Wan Playground. Our Chapel will have
a booth on that day, and we are now appealing to parishioners to donate
materials for this event for games and charity sales. Please contact our
Chapel Office for more information.

3. Our chapel’s external volunteer service team (Companion in Lord
voluntary group) will carry out visits to people living alone to pass on Jesus'
teaching on caring for brothers and sisters in need.

If any parishioners know people who live alone, they can register the
relevant information at the Chapel Office. With the consent of the persons
concerned, the parish priest and two lay volunteers will visit the people
concerned regularly and offer their assistance and care.

In addition, on the afternoon of 24 September, our volunteer service team
will organize the "Mid-Autumn Festival for the Elderly" activity for the
elderly at the Little Sister Elderly Home in Wong Chuk Hang, to celebrate
the Mid-Autumn Festival in advance for more than 60 elderly and service
staff of the nursing home. Those interested in supporting the service may
contact the Chapel Office. God Bless!

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.
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